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Dear Sir or Madam, 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I should be grateful if you would please provide me with 
responses to the questions in the attached document. 
I am aware that FOI requests can take substantial time to gather the data and I can confirm that I 
have kept the questions brief, in the hope you will be easily able to locate the information.  
I would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of this request and provide your response within 20 
working days.  
If you need clarification about the queries, or need any further details, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  
I look forward to hearing from you.   
Regards, 

 
 
 
 
Further to your Freedom of Information request below, please see the attached in answer to this. I 
have also been asked to explain that we can only provide the information from schools that do buy 
back this service from ICT. 

I hope this now satisfies your request, and should you have any further enquiry please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below.  

In addition to the this and for future reference Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes 
previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (See link) 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 
  
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
  
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 
 
Kind Regards 
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